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To be eligible for  a Difference-In-Pay Leave, an applicant must be a full -time faculty member or librarian who has 
served full-time on this campus for at least six (6) years in the preceding seven (7) year period prior to the leave or for 
three years since the last Sabbatical Leave or Difference-In-Pay Leave. 

 
For non-tenured faculty, the CBA provides that non-tenured full-time faculty members (including full-time lecturers) 
may be eligible for Sabbatical and/or  Difference-In-Pay Leave. However, before such a leave may be awarded there 
must be a prior commitment by the College that the employee will be offered subsequent appointment to the University 
of sufficient duration to fulfill the Sabbatical or Difference-In-Pay Leave return service obligation. 
Sabbatical/Difference-In-Pay Leave applications submitted by non-tenured faculty members should be based on merit 
 


